Forslag til brev:


Dear Mr ___,

I was horrified to hear of the avalanche research in the Tyrolean Ötztal involving 29 pigs being buried alive. Such experiments are neither ethically nor medically justifiable. 

The animals suffer mortal agony without there being any medical benefits, as the results are not transferable to human beings. The best way to ensure the rescue of avalanche victims is by having suitably trained personnel on the ground who can react in the required fashion to catastrophes and the medical condition of human avalanche victims. 

I therefore call on you to put a final end to these experiments and to refrain from any such experiments in the future.

Yours faithfully,

Send din protest til:


Dr. Peter Paal 
Medical University of Innsbruck
Anichstraße 35 
6020 Innsbruck
Austria


 HYPERLINK "mailto:peter.paal@uki.at" 
peter.paal@uki.at
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Dr. Hermann Brugger
Institute for Alpine Emergency Medicine
Drususallee 1/Viale Druso 1
39100 Bozen-Bolzano
Italy
Fax: +39-471-055549
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Minister for Science and Research Johannes Hahn
Austrian Ministery for Science and Research
Minoritenplatz 5
1014 Vienna
Austria
Fax: +43-1-531209099
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Mr Ernst Georg Schöpf 
Mayor of Sölden
Gemeindestraße 1
6450 Sölden
Austria
Fax: +43-5254-222518
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Tyrolean State Government 
Eduard-Wallnöfer-Platz 3
6020 Innsbruck
Austria
Fax: +43-512-5082185
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